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21/08/2025

MR Robert Harley
13 Chisholm ave ST
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2025/0928 - 15 Chisholm Avenue AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

The only concern we have is there is a large gum tree which is a worry as it has a lean on it
and last year we had a extremely large gum tree fall over
The fallen tree was in excess of 100 foot and well over 1200mm through the truck. We are
very concerned as the fallen tree was within 1 metre of this other tree and with the already
disturbed ground and with further excavation the tree come be a major threat to us and our
property
It is noted the there is a recommendation of the tree removal We fully support its removal




